Cristina Amon, Dean

MEMORANDUM 2015-16/08

To: Members of the Department of Chemical Engineering & Applied Chemistry

Chairs and Directors

From: Cristina Amon, Dean

Date: March 1, 2016

Re: Search for Chair, Department of Chemical Engineering & Applied Chemistry

(a) Announcement of Advisory Committee Membership

(b) Call for Nominations

Professor Grant Allen's first term as Chair, Chemical Engineering & Applied Chemistry ends on June 30, 2016 and he is eligible for re-appointment. In accordance with the <u>Policy on Appointment of Academic Administrators</u> the following Advisory Committee has been established to recommend the selection of a Chair for Chemical Engineering & Applied Chemistry:

Professor Cristina Amon, Dean, Faculty of Applied Science and Engineering (Chair)
Professor Edgar Acosta, Department of Chemical Engineering & Applied Chemistry
Professor Arthur Chan, Department of Chemical Engineering & Applied Chemistry
Professor Elizabeth Edwards, Department of Chemical Engineering & Applied Chemistry
Professor Allison McGuigan, Department of Chemical Engineering & Applied Chemistry
Professor Graeme Norval, Department of Chemical Engineering & Applied Chemistry
Mr. Ezzat Jaroudi, Graduate Student, Department of Chemical Engineering & Applied
Chemistry

Ms. Madonna Khalil, Undergraduate Student, Department of Chemical Engineering & Applied Chemistry

 ${\it Ms. Arlene Smith, Administrative Staff, Department of Chemical Engineering \& Applied Chemistry}$

Professor Milica Radisic, Institute of Biomaterials and Biomedical Engineering, and Department of Chemical Engineering & Applied Chemistry

The Committee welcomes nominations for the position of Chair. Nominations, along with the justification for them, should be submitted to the attention of the Dean by email: dean.engineering@ecf.utoronto.ca by **Thursday**, **March 17**, **2016**.